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Royal Cross Primary School                     
Lancashire’s school for deaf children 

 
Parent and Carer Information: 
Notice of Intention: Provision of a Specialist Nursery at Royal Cross Primary School for deaf/HI 
children. 

 
We are delighted to share with parents and carers our intention to provide a specialist nursery at 
Royal Cross for deaf/HI children from September 2019. 

Our aim is to provide families and children with specialist early intervention by qualified Teachers 
of the Deaf alongside specialist support staff.  This will guarantee that deaf/HI children get the very 
best start to their communication and language development, vital when accessing the curriculum. 

We are at the early stages of setting up the provision and will be working closely with the 
Governing Body and Local Authority to ensure that our provision is the very best that we can offer 
and that all statutory procedures and policies are in place. 

I would like to thank all the staff at Royal Cross who have been supporters of this exciting new 
development and are enthusiastic about the prospect of developing our specialist provision. 

Updates to follow as we work towards September 2019! 
 
Thank you for your support 

Bev Hennefer 
 

 
 
Headteacher 
22nd November 2019 


